
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sandy Ground Project: Where Angels Play 
 
The Sandy Ground Project is building 26 playgrounds, one for each of the victims of the 
Newtown Tragedy.  They are creating 26 living memorials to provide a symbol of hope, 
recovery and a return to normalcy for all children where they could play safely.  This is a 
gift to the youth in an effort to enhance and sustain their precious childhood. 
 
Firefighters from New Jersey have already started building these playgrounds in 
Connecticut, New York, and New Jersey.  Each family of the 26 victims was able to 
decide where the playground is being built to honor their child.  There will be a 
playground built in Milford to honor James Mattioli. 
 
The Milford Firefighters will be working alongside the NJ Firefighters and volunteers 
from the Milford community to build this playground. To assist in Fundraising the 
Milford Firefighters are selling “The Sandy Ground Project Clouds” for $6.00.   
 
These clouds are available from any Milford Firefighter, at any Milford Fire Station, and 
at the Milford Recreation Department. 
 
All money from the sale of the clouds will go towards the building of these 26 
playgrounds.   
 
For more information on the Sandy Ground Project got to 
www.thesandygroundproject.org . For more information on the Milford Playground you 
may call Battalion Chief, Ron Whetmore at 203-710-4878 or Recreation Director, Paul 
Piscitelli at 203-783-3386. 

 

http://www.thesandygroundproject.org/

